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Dear Colleagues, 

Hello to everyone, I would just like to say how wonderful it was to see 
everyone associated with Select Lifestyles, having such a great time with 
their families and friends at the inaugural Select Lifestyles Fun Day at 
Dartmouth Park on Saturday 18 June. 

It was great to be able to say thank you to everyone for their hard work 
and perseverance during the COVID-19 pandemic and am sorry if you 
happened to encounter my driving skills on the Bumper cars. We hope 
as a company you have taken away many happy memories from your 
day. The rain did very little to dampen our spirits and over 1000 people 
attended on the day with all guests enjoying unlimited rides, arts and 
crafts and complimentary food and drink. 

We are now exploring ideas for next year’s summer extravaganza 
and hoping the weather is kinder to us next year. A massive thanks 
to everyone who attended and to Pat Collins funfair for creating a 
memorable event for us all.

Kindest regards
Nick Horton
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NOTICES

Testimony from Deborah Alero King
“As a casual staff at Select Lifestyles Ltd, Nicola Doyle is my service manager 
at Horsehills Drive, truth be told my lovelies, she deserves appreciation and 
kind words.

In addition, I learned under her tutelage in a hard and corrective way because 
I was new to the health sector and as an international student at Coventry 
University that is new to the UK with a passion for caring, supporting, 
making others happy and working hard to deliver my responsibilities with 
utmost love, happiness, and fun. However, this reshaped my ideology about 
the profession. Conclusively, Nicola Doyle and my other colleagues at 
Horsehills Drive Service challenged me positively to be a better-improved 
Support Worker for Adults with Learning Disabilities in all ramifications of 
work. Today, I am proud to be a Support Worker that knows her onions very 
well. Thank you, Nicola Doyle and I love my #SelectLifestylesFamily.”

Success Story
I am very happy with the support that you 
and the staff team offered to me and the 
other professionals to ensure Tarenbir’s 
move to St Marks went well. You were all 
so accommodating and were willing to 
help whenever asked. It is clear that he has 
developed a positive relationship with you 
and the others that he lives with.
Thank you for all of your help and support 
over the last few months.

Hope to work with you in the future!
Kind Regards, 

Social Worker
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During our fun fair, you may have 
noticed the Charitable Trust gazebo 
at the entrance. The volunteer team 
were busy raising awareness and 
money for our charity by selling tickets 
for a Christmas raffle. On the day, we 
successfully raised £1,000 thanks to 
you and your generosity. 
If you would like a raffle ticket, please 
call head office to learn how to get 
yours.
Applications to request funds  
are still open, so please email:  
info@selectlifestyles.charity to  
receive a form. 

Select Lifestyles Charitable Trust

We understand that times are getting 
tough with the rise of the cost of living. 
Please remember that if you need to talk 
to anyone, our Mental Health First Aid 
team is always available. Please email 
mentalhealthfirstaid@selectlifestyles.
co.uk to book an appointment.
If you would like to join the Mental 
Health First Aid team, please get in 
touch with Wayne Phillips and we will 
be able to arrange this for you. 

Mental Health Support

Happy 15th Birthday 
Select Lifestyles
Did you know on the 30th of July, Select Lifestyles 
will be turning 15 years young? That’s right! 15 
years ago, our Directors had the idea to open our 
first service, a day centre in the Birmingham area 
supporting adults from the local surrounding areas. 
Over the next few months, we’ll be planning our 
celebrations, so please look out for more details.

If you would like to feature in the next newsletter, 
please email social@selectlifestyles.co.uk

Welcome To New Select Residents:
Courtney Steadman at Beeches Road
Naomi Jervis at Greswold Street
Louise Dale at Beeches Road
Zazz Carr at Doveridge Place

A big welcome to…

Faye E Withers
Tracy Holdsworth
Kenesha Aird
Shannon Leigh Furber
Shelly Ferney
Caleb Babatunde Ojo
Loveth Uwaila 
Amasihou
Elliemae Scarrett
Gbemi Eniafe
Casey-Leigh Mansell 
Robert Alan Arblaster
Shantay Morris
Misty Lauren Simms
Jasmin Eaton

Bridgette Chambers
Nathan Phillips 
Cynthia Idemudia
Aurelie Munkaju
Omowonuola Racheal
Jessica Latham
Richard Essounga 
Otto
Sarah Allport
Chloe Stone
Eric Alexander 
Anthony McDonald
Samuel Holmes
Candaleen July
Tamara McLaren

Happy 10th Anniversary

Rosa Mangolo
Joshnaben Patel

Happy 15th Anniversary

Wayne Philips

Welcome To the New Staff

Supported Living Workers 
Registered Manager – Stratford Road

Scheme Manager – Day Service!

To view job descriptions and  
to apply please follow:  

www.selectlifestyles.co.uk/careers/vacancies/

We are hiring!

Update on the 
Board of Directors
It breaks our heart to inform you that Denise 
Cahill has stepped down from her position 
as a Non-Executive Board. Dee opened our 
first service: Riverside Day Centre, and since 
then has fought tiresomely for our client’s 
and staff’s rights. Dee will still be a part of 
Select Lifestyles as a shareholder, so you will 
still see her around. Thank you for all you 
have done for us, Dee!
 On a more positive note, Emma Franks has 
agreed to join the board as an Executive 
Director. Emma has been a real success 
story working her way through different 
management positions within Select 
Lifestyles to directorship. She will help us 
on our journey to become the best care 
provider and employers in the sector. All the 
best, Emma!”



Summer Fun Fair Highlights

“We were lucky enough to 
be invited to Select Lifestyles Summer 

funfair today. What a fantastic event, celebrating 
everyone’s hard work and commitment over the last 
two years. The day was completely free for people 

who use the service, staff and their families. Food and 
drink included and unlimited rides at the fun fair. What 
a fabulous gesture from the directors of the company!! 
There’s a lot of employers that could learn from Select 

Lifestyles, so good that they recognise and 
thank their team. Well done to everyone!!”

Nicola Doughty 

“It was great to see you all and hear 
all about how all those who worked hard and 

cared for people during the pandemic at Select 
Lifestyles are being thanked today by a free 

day out with their families.”
Nicola Richards 

(MP for West Bromwich East)

“An amazing day, and  
proud to have been part of it”

D. Poole

“Was a lovely day for all, weather didn’t 
stop us all having a fun day, well done”   

Shoana R (The Bantocks)

“Tipton Town Under 13’s 
(Season 22/23) lads have really enjoyed 

themselves. Thank you very much for inviting 
us and sponsoring the team”

Linz Haines

“Had an absolutely brilliant day although 
a little cold and wet. Heartfelt thanks to 

everyone who worked so hard to make the 
day a resounding success”

Dee Cahill

“Brilliant day! Despite the 
weather, it was brilliant!!!”

D Watkins 

“Had a lot of fun at 
the Select Lifestyles Fun Day at 

Dartmouth Park on Saturday. Amazed at 
the event put on for people with additional 

needs and their carers/guardians. The 
wet weather didn’t dampen any fun!”

Councillor Richard Jones 
(Mayor of Sandwell)

 

“Was a brilliant day 
glad to be part of it”

Sally (Horsehills)

“I stayed longer that I thought I 
would at the fair, as I was just 

having an incredible day”

“Despite the poor weather the 
turnout was excellent with all services 

attending. The event was well organised and 
presented and facilitated all requirements. It was a 

day to celebrate effort and achievement of our staff 
and service users and speaking on behalf of my own 

family, it was really appreciated and generous and 
made us as staff feel appreciated”

C. Evans

“Brilliant day! Great to see 
everyone enjoying themselves. 

Go Team Select!”

“As a family, we all had a really good 
day despite the horrible rain. We’d really 

love to do this again next year!”
K. Russell


